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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Eviee-Skye M, Year 1- Charlie L, Year 2- Daisy P, Year 3- Lacey K, 
Year 4- Leah P, Year 5 – Matthew O, Year 6- Michael C 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Amellie P (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

21st September at 9.00am.  
 

Free School Meal Entitlement 
If you think you may be eligible to receive free school meals, please ring 01772 531809. Please note 
that this also includes children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 even though they will be 

receiving Universal Free School Meals. 

Children who have moved into Year 3 will no longer be receiving a free universal school 
meal.  The cost will be £2.20 for children not eligible for Free School Meals. 

Reuben’s Retreat 
Thank you for all your kind donations. The final total was £141.80. 

PE Kit 
Your child must have a full PE Kit in school at all times.  PE is a compulsory part of the school 

curriculum.  Can you please ensure your child has suitable shorts/tracksuit bottoms/T-shirt and 
pumps/trainers to wear.  Shorts and T-shirts can be purchased from school.   

Earrings cannot be worn for PE and can no longer be taped over; children 
need to remove their own earrings or parents must remove before they come 

to school. 
Parking 

I would appreciate your co-operation in parking safely and considerately at drop-off and pick-up times. 
Please do not park on the staff car park, the yellow lines outside the gates and please do not park 

across resident’s driveways. 
Secondary Admission for September 2019 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for applications 
is 31st October 2018. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you 

are having difficulties. 
Primary Admission for September 2019 

If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2018 & 31 August 2019 they will start primary 
school in September 2019. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery 

linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2019.  
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties 

Fish & Chip Friday Favourite 
 Dawn and the Kitchen Staff are going to be serving up fish, chips & mushy peas on Friday starting next 

week 21st September.  If your child doesn’t normally stay for a school dinner and would like to on a 
Friday or any other day the cost is £2.20. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 

Luke 6:31  
And as you wish that others would do to you, do so to them. 



 
  

Date Event Details 
26.9.18 Year 5 Southlands Quiz (Round 1) 4.00-5.00pm 

3.10.18 London Meeting  6.00pm 

15.10.18 ALL CLUBS ARE CANCELLED Please collect at 3.15pm 

16.10.18 Y3 Class Assembly 9.15pm in School Hall 

17.10.18 Classroom Homework Share 3.00pm 

19.10.18 Closing for half term 3.15pm 

30.10.18 School Re-opens  

6.11.18 Y6 Class Assembly 9.15pm in School Hall 

10.12.18 Infant Nativity 2.00pm 

11.12.18 Infant Nativity 2.00 & 6.00pm 

21.12.18 Closing for Christmas 2.15pm 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Football Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Dodgeball, Y5/6 Basketball Club, KS2 Choir Club, 

Y6 Coding Club 
Wednesday – Homework, Y3/4 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5/6 Dodgeball Club, Y1/2 Multi-sports Club  
Friday – Homework 

 

Home Packed Lunch 
Please do not send any nuts or nut products in your child’s lunch, we have children in school 

who have nut allergies and need to ensure their safety.  Also, if you are putting grapes in 
these need to be cut length ways and not left whole. Finally, please ensure the lunch box 
consists of a well-balanced diet and does not include sweets, chocolate bars or fizzy pop. 

 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 94.9%, Week 2 – 89.4% 
 

The winning class is Year 1 with 96.7% of children making The Magic 97 

High School Open Evenings 
Southlands Technology College – Mon, 17th September-6pm 
Parklands High School – Thurs, 20th September-5.15pm  
Albany Science College – Thurs, 26th September-5pm 
Holy Cross Catholic High School – Weds, 10th October-6-8.30pm 
 

Data Collection Sheet 
We will be sending a Data 

Collection Sheet out 
showing the details we hold 
on your child.  Please make 

corrections/additions and 
return to the office and your 

details will be updated. 
 

Recyclying 
           We have a box in the main entrance for the recycling of 

batteries. If you have old batteries at home please bring them in 
so we can help the environment. 

 

Health & Safety on the Playground 
Dogs - We would like to remind all parents that in the interests of Health and Safety, dogs 
must not be brought on to the school grounds, except guide dogs.  
Smoking - It is illegal to smoke on our school grounds. With this in mind, I ask that 
parents/carers refrain from smoking on the school playground (this includes e cigarettes), 
when dropping off or collecting their child from school. 
 


